
 
 

Dear Nursery Class Parents,  
 

Here is the guidance which we will follow for our Nursery Class Christmas  
performance of ‘Once upon a Starry Night’ which will take place on  

Tuesday 14th December at 10am. We have a maximum capacity of 30 in the nursery.  
There will be a maximum of 2 tickets for each family. Seats will be arranged and  

numbered in pairs and number cards given out on arrival for the audience. The number 
on the Ticket card given will be your seat Number.   

Please write your  name, details and seat number on the Sign In sheet on arrival.  
 We request that for contact tracing purposes you sit in the seat you have been  

allocated. Unfortunately, there will be no room for extras in the audience. It will be a 
tight fit just providing the space for an audience of 30 and meeting the  

strict guidance restrictions.  
Requirements for Performances for Christmas 2021:  
• 1m distancing is still essential.  
• Increased ventilation: windows and doors to remain open throughout  
• performances. Wear something warm.  
• Adults in school will wear masks during performance.  
• Touch points will need enhanced cleaning. Seats to be wiped down after use.  

Hand-sanitiser will be available at touch points.  
• Organisation of tickets. (A sign up sheet will be made available in nursery in order 

for the team to make effective seating arrangements and follow the guidance. 
Please write the full name of each person, both email addresses and both mobile 
phone numbers for Contact Tracing purposes. This information will be passed  

• onto Mrs Falle, our School Secretary) 
• Entrance and exit. Parents to enter through the Nursery Class entrance and leave 

by the back door of the Nursery.  
• Masks: All of the adult audience is required to wear their own mask and sanitise 

hands on arrival. Please proceed immediately to sit on your allocated seat. There 
can be no moving around the school. We will allocate one visitor toilet; however, 
this is to only be used if essential and sanitised after use.  

• We would encourage you to do a lateral flow test before attending our Nursery 
Class Performance. 

 
Our ‘Nursery Class Magic Moments of Christmas 2021’ will be videoed to be placed 
on google classroom, to share with your family. This will hopefully be ready by the end 
of term as long as we don’t encounter any technical hitches!  
Please do not share any footage /performance on social media.  
 
Thank you for your support with these tight and stringent measures. 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Jones and the Nursery Class Team 


